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From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 25 August 2016 13:46

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: Responses to planning applications from Fylingdales Parish Council

On Monday, 22 August 2016, 9:50, Virginia Ramsey <virginia.ramsey@btinternet.com> wrote:

NYM/2016/0459/ FL Application in respect of workshop/studio building at Brooklea, Fylingthorpe.

The Parish Council objects to this application for several reasons. The measurements are questionable, there
are no plans for drainage, no insulation is mentioned,there are not any internal measurements and the roof is
concrete fibre instead of natural materials. Also the report with regard to the immediate area bears no
resemblance to Fylingthorpe and the conservation area. Overall the Parish Council decided that there is not
enough information or accurate information to support this application.

No objections.

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish Clerk) r—
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